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Study of potential risks State faces to be released Thursday 
 

RALEIGH _ A study of the potential risks and opportunities faced by State agencies as they deal with a 
growing and aging population will be released by State Auditor Ralph Campbell at a 10 a.m. news conference 
on Thursday, January 13. The news conference will be held at the Office of the State Auditor, which is on the 
second floor of the Old Revenue Building. 
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